
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Egypt COVID-19 Travel Update – July 1, 2021 
 

Americans aged six and older are allowed to enter Egypt with written 
documentation of a negative COVID-19 test taken within 96 hours of 
arrival, however, there have been reports of those with tests older than 72 
hours being denied entry. Proof of health insurance is required, according 
to the U.S. Embassy in Egypt. Travelers to Sharm el Sheikh are allowed to 
arrive without a PCR test, but they must be tested upon arrival and 
quarantine until a negative test result is received. 
 

  
 

 

 


